From: Meconopsisgroup@aol.com
Sent: 22 February 2013 15:54

To: Meconopsisgroup@aol.com
Subject: The Meconopsis Group

Dear Member

The Meconopsis Group

Just areminder that the next meeting is on Saturday March 2nd 2013 at the Royal
Botanic Garden Edinburgh. from 10.30am -3.30pm. (Coffee from 10am). The program
included the Annual General meeting to be held at 10.30am.

Y ou should have received the program and agendain January - if not, | can send you a

copy.

Subscriptions 2013

If you have not paid your subscription for 2013 ( or even 2012!) please note it is payable
now by February 28th, or at the meeting on March 2nd.

Please note we will be changing the Username and Password for the Members' Area of
the website shortly afterwards so the existing Password etc will not be valid.

Members Contact List
The Committee are preparing aMembers’ Contact List for issue mid 2013.

If you have completed a standard Renewal form for 2013 you will have been asked if you
wish to be included.
OR If you have not completed a standard Renewa Form (eg you have paid with PayPal)
we will need your details:-.Name, Town/County or Country/Email address or telephone
number.

Information when you have paid your subscription.

Loads more information at the meeting - hope you can come!
Best wishes

NormaMcDowall (Secretary)



